

Atlantic Academy PTFA

Parents, Teachers and Friends Association

Hello and Welcome

To your NEW monthly PTFA newsletter.

We wanted to introduce ourselves to the school community and keep you updated on what we are doing to help the children of the school.

Chairman – Carol Wilkie and Megan Secretary – Sam Flew and Sam Bowditch

Treasurer – Chris Harvell School Liaison – Emma Powell

Tickets

Tickets for the Valentines Disco will be £2 or £2.50 to include a hotdog (Vegan options available).

Candygrams - £1 a ticket. Can be filled out by students/family or handed into the PTFA in envelopes with name of who it's to, from and class and we can fill it out for you.

Both available from main reception 0830-0900.

What we have already done:

We have reintroduced Birthday Club the PTFA are providing the cake.

This is where children join Miss Heppell on the Friday of their birthday week and have cake and drinks to celebrate. This is children from Reception to Year 6. Those children that have already had a birthday will celebrate their half birthdays so no one misses out.

Christmas Film, Candygrams and Fayre events.

These were a great success, the kids loved the excitement they created around the school and we raised £ 1353.59. A massive thank you to all involved.

Coming up in February

- 1st, 2nd, 3rd Disco and Candygram tickets on sale.
- 6th, 7th, 8th Disco and Candygram tickets on sale.
- 9th Valentines Disco.
 KS1 1500 1615 (bring party clothes to school to change into)
 KS2 1630 1800

We have lots of exciting things planned for this year, so keep your eyes and ears out as every penny we raise goes back into the school and benefits the kids.

We would love to hear and ideas or feedback you might have, please come along to our next PTFA meeting at The George Inn on Wednesday 1st March at 1800.